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FROM William J. Hussey \m

DATE February 1, 2017

SUBJECT EDUCATION CONSULTANTS FOR DEAF & HARD OF HEARING

The Exceptional Children Division is pleased to announce two new Education Consultants for Deaf and Hard
of Hearing, Jenny Stroupe and Nancy Woytowich.

Jenny has over 15 years’ experience as a teacher of the deaf and hard of hearing in the public schools of North
and South Carolina. Nancy has 18 years’ experience in the field serving as a parent educator for parent
advocacy organization and as a teacher of the deaf and hard of hearing in Wake County Public Schools.

Jenny and Nancy will be an excellent resource to assist your LEA in improving outcomes for students with
hearing loss.

The addition of new staff requires regional assignments be shifted for the Education Consultants for Deaf and
Hard of Hearing. Please note the new contact for your region:

Northeast, Southeast Nancy Woytowich nancy.woytowich@dpi.nc.gov 919-807-3985
North Central, Sandhills Nancy Woytowich nancy.wovtowich@dpi.nc.gov 919-807-3985
Piedmont-Triad, Northwest Michele Neal michele.neal@dpi.nc.gov 336-497-6456
Southwest, Western Jenny Stroupe jenny.stroupe@dpi.nc.gov 864-809-3412

We appreciate your patience as we persevered to find the most qualified candidates for these positions.
Please join us in welcoming Jenny and Nancy to the Exceptional Children Division.
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